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Friday, 20 September 2024 

Newsletter 
This week’s newsletter is quite short, although school is still very busy.  We hope you are enjoying this term 

so far.  We have our first school trip happening on Monday for our Y5/6 children; fingers crossed the 

weather remains kind to them!  Have a great weekend. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

September 

Monday 23rd September – Y5/6 trip to Newstead Abbey 

Tuesday 24th September - Holgate Academy open evening 5pm 

Thursday 26th September - National Academy open evening 5.45pm 

Friday 27th September – Monster Phonics Day EYFS & KS1 

Friday 27th September - KS2 Superhero Spelling Dress Up Day 

 

October  

Wednesday 2nd October – Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 9th October - School individual photos 

Friday 11th October – Y3-4 Stone Age Day 

Friday 18th October – Last day of half-term 

Thursday 31st October - Secondary school applications close 

 

November 

Monday 4th November – School re-opens to all children 

Tuesday 5th November – Bonfire Night Firework Display 

Friday 29th November – Flu Vaccination Day 
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Weekly Achievers  
On Tuesday 24th September, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Alice Blue George Amarillo Isi Azul Lilley A 

Green Arthur Orange Adefolake Rosa Hayden Morado Korley-Joe 

Red Lawi Yellow Mickey Verde Isaac M Rojo Kai 

 

 

Changes to PE days NEXT WEEK ONLY 
As Y5/6 are on a school trip on Monday 23rd September, Rosa and Morado Class PE days are changing 

FOR NEXT WEEK ONLY. 

ROSA class will have PE on MONDAY 23rd September 

MORADO class will have PE on TUESDAY 24th September 

Please wear your PE kit for the correct day next week. 

 

Applications for Secondary School (year 7) – September 2025 
If you live in Nottinghamshire and your child is currently in Year 6, you have until 31st October 2024 to 

apply for your child’s secondary school place.  It is important that you meet this deadline so that you can 

receive the outcome on the National Offer Day on 3rd March 2025. 

 

Applications can be made online at https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/hub 

 

See link below for information. 

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/media/hltpitb4/primarytosecondaryinitialfactsheet2025.pdf  

 

Rainbow Class 
The children in Rainbow Class have been settling in brilliantly.  The children who attended last year have 

shown pride when helping the new children become familiar with their new environment and the new 

children have been learning how to be safe in the indoor and outdoor classroom.  We have been so proud 

of the ambition the children have shown already in the first couple of weeks.  Well done everybody! 
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Yellow Minds 
We will be joining thousands of schools across the UK and taking 

part in Hello Yellow in support of YoungMinds on Thursday 10 

October (World Mental Health Day) where we’ll be holding a non-

school uniform day and asking everyone to wear something yellow. 

There are days when all of us struggle with how we are feeling. 

Mental Health activities are built into our curriculum, however days 

such as these are a good reminder for us all. 

 

PTA NEWS: 

 

Bonfire Night Firework Display 05/11/24 
Tickets are on sale now for our bonfire night firework display. These will be available from reception during 

school hours (cash only) or via our SumUp shop https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com . Tickets will be on 

sale at the early bird rate of £4 per adult and £2 per child up to the 30/09/2024, tickets will then increase to 

the normal rate and will be sold up to and on the night of the event unless maximum occupancy has 
already been reached in which case we will keep you updated. Gates open at 5.30pm and fireworks will 

start at 7pm. Please join us for a fun-filled evening. Refreshments and food will be available to purchase 

during the event. Please spread the word and bring along family and friends as this event is open to 

everyone. 

 

Big Button 
Following on from our last firework event pre-covid, children can be entered into a prize draw to be 

selected to press the button to start the fireworks on the night. Entry for this is £1 per child and can be 

purchased from reception during school hours. Please look out for a form in your child’s bag if you wish to 

get involved. 

 

ASDA Rewards 
Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up with Asda, who are making millions of 

pounds available to donate to primary schools across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative – 

all you have to do is opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in 

store or shop online at Asda.com between 2nd September and 30th November 2024. 

 

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our 

primary school. Also, every time somebody opts in, 

Asda will give an additional £1 to the school Cashpot. 

Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 to 

every school to get them started.  
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